
THE TRAP RANGES ARE

CLOSED
DUE TO WEATHER

The equipment will be off limits until
10:00 AM Saturday January 25th

DUE TO THE EXPECTED FREEZING TEMPERATURES THROUGHOUT THE WEEK, THE
TRAP AND SPORTING CLAYS RANGES ARE CLOSED.  DAMAGE TO THE THROWING

EQUIPMENT IS POSSIBLE.  WE ARE SORRY FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE. 

JANUARY 19, 2025


